
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEK OF July 15, 2018 
 

Sunday 
8:00a  Worship and Holy Communion 
10:45a Worship and Holy Communion 
 
 

Monday 
 

6:00p  Jazzercise 
 
 

Tuesday 
9:30a  Large Print 
12:00p Super Seniors @ Lunch and Indiana  
    Historical Society 
12:30p CCPL Mobile Library 
6:00p  Jazzercise 
7:00p  Board of Directors Meeting 
 
 

Wednesday 
10:00a CCPL Program 
6:00p  Jazzercise 
7:00p  Evening Prayer w/Holy Communion 
 
 

Thursday  
9:30a  Large Print 
6:00p  Jazzercise 
 
 

Friday  
 
 

Saturday 
8:00a  Jazzercise 
12:00p United Church of Christ 
 
 

Sunday 
8:00a  Worship and Holy Communion 
10:45a Worship and Holy Communion 
      
    

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

WORSHIP ATTENDANCE  
Sunday, July 8, 2018—114 

Wednesday, July 11, 2018—25 

PILGRIM ANNOUNCEMENTS  
WEEK OF:  July 15—July 22, 2018 

           
HYMNS FOR TODAY: 8 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. 
          #786 

      #829 
      #479 and #807 
      #805 

 

PASTOR HEIDI TO PREACH AT BOTH           
SEVICES TODAY! Pastor Heidi is in town this 
weekend and preaching at Pilgrim during both 
services. Their house is now under contract and 
they are hopeful to now find housing in the        
area.  Pastor Heidi and her family look forward to 
being with us full time in the very near               
future.  This entire experience is a reminder that 
God’s timetable isn’t necessarily ours, but with a 
little patience and prayer, things always fall into 
place. 
 
LADIES NITE OUT—In July we will gather at the 
Wolfie's Bar & Grill in Westfield.  This is located at 
137 West Main Street, and according to Judy this 
is formerly the PNC Bank, with the bank vault on 
display. We will gather for food, fun, fellowship 
and friendship at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, July 24th. 
Hope to see you then! 

 
PRESCHOOL TEACHER POSITION AVAILABLE 
The preschool is currently accepting teaching    
applications for qualified individuals for the 2018-
2019 school year.  If you or someone you know, 
may be interested in teaching 2 mornings a week 
in a fabulous work environment with fabulous co-
workers,  please contact Amy Tucker 
(preschool@pilgrimindy.org) for more information. 
Thank you! 
 
eBLAST REPLACING NEWSLETTER—You 
should already have received our first issue 
of “This Week at Pilgrim,” our new weekly eblast 
that is replacing our monthly newsletter. Each  
issue will contain information for the coming    
Sunday-Saturday, along with links to our website 
where you’ll find all the details. You’ll still see an 
article from the pastor and the elders, birthdays 
and anniversaries, and other information about 
Pilgrim happenings and missions. Our deadline is 
noon Wednesday for the following week (this is 
the same deadline for the bulletin announcements 
and the narthex slides). Of course, early submis-
sions are more than welcome!  

mailto:preschool@pilgrimindy.org


COFFEE AND DONUTS ARE ON VACATION 
We will not have donuts or perked coffee during 
the summer months until Sunday School restarts 
in September. However, if you would like to grab 
a cup of coffee before heading out for the rest of 
your day or want to sit with a friend for a chat, the 
Keurig supplies will be kept up. Please help your-
self. The Coke and Sprite supply also will be 
available. Remember, coffee is 50 cents and soft 
drinks are $1.  
 ~ God's Blessings, Congregational Life Committee 
 
 PILGRIM GARDENERS—The Pilgrim vegetable 
garden has been planted, and now the fun         
begins! Veggies will mature at various times over 
the summer, but until then we’ll need help with 
monitoring germination, weeding, cultivating,     
watering, and monitoring for insects (and other 
critters) that might want to encroach on our hard 
work. Rather than try to organize work schedules/
times/duties, feel free to come and work as your 
time and schedules permit. There will be a       
laminated garden plan hanging on the corner post 
in the garden, so you know where everything is 
located. There is a dry erase board in the narthex, 
where we’ll post a weekly “to do” list. Those who 
spend time in the garden can make quick notes 
on the board as to what they’ve done so others 
know what remains to be done. I’ll plan to be at 
the garden most Saturday mornings from 9 a.m. 
on, which will be a good time to compare notes 
and plan for the following week. 
 Thanks for your time. ~ Paul Swanson 
 

EMERGENCY PASTORAL ASSISTANCE is 
available as needed. Please contact the church 
office during office hours (M – TH 8 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m., and Fridays from 8 a.m. to noon), at (317) 
846-2221. At other times, please call Pastor     
Steve Albertin at (317) 441-4469 or by email at 
stevea@clczionsville.org. 
 

THE FLOWER CHART FOR 2018 still has spots 
available in the narthex for sign ups. Please sign 
up today! Cost is $40.50 per vase, and there are 
two vases. 
 

THANK YOU—Many thanks for everyone’s     
generous donations to the Carmel Youth           
Assistance summer lunch program.  Over 500 
pounds of food and $240 in cash and gift card   
donations have been distributed to help feed 
Hamilton County children this summer when 
school meals are not available.   Keep watching 
for more ways to help those in need. 
 

 

DAILY DEVOTIONAL BOOKLETS, “Christ in Our 
Home” for July through September, are available. 
Please pick up a copy in the narthex, or ask an 
usher to assist you in obtaining one. 
 
LARGE PRINT DAILY DEVOTIONALS are now 
available! If you are interested, please stop by the 
church office. 
 

SUPER SENIORS events are open to anyone of 
any age. If we plan something that sounds fun to 
you, just be sure to sign up on our sheets on the 
credenza in the narthex. Details about events are 
shared in the bulletin, the weekly eblast and on 
the monitor in the narthex. 
 
GET INVOLVED—You don’t need a special      
invitation to get involved in programs, ministries, 
outreaches and events at Pilgrim. You can jump 
in anytime! Of course our Sunday, school pro-
grams, choir and handbells take off during the 
summer, but there still is plenty going on. If you 
have any questions about any of our activities, 
just ask a participant, or call Debbie to find out the 
correct contact. 
 
PRAYER UPDATES—Please review the back of 
the bulletin cover to review the prayer petitions.  If 
you need to add, update or delete any prayers, 
please contact Debbie in the church office.    
 
 
 

 


